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Friday, September 30, 2022

October 11 - Informational Session 6:00 pm

October 13 - Picture Day - See information on following pages 

October 14 - Early Release 1:20 pm

October 20 & 21 - No School - MEA

October  26 & 27 - Conferences 4:15pm- 8:15pm Sign Up Below

October 28 - No School 

November 11 - Early Release 1:20 pm

2022-2023 Food Prices



 Breakfast $2.00
 Lunch $3.50 



If you have not yet filled out the Free and

Reduced application please do so as
soon as possible. 



Applications are available on the portal

in Infinite Campus, in paper form at
school, or we can also mail an

application home with a self addressed
stamped envelope.

 
You can email: 

 foodservices@twincitiesacademy.org
for any question or concerns.

Upcoming Events

Parents: We are in need of
parent volunteers in the
front office. Please reach
out if you can help with

uniform sorting! Also, our
food shelf is running low.
Please consider donating

non-perishable items!
Thank you.

 

mailto:foodservices@twincitiesacademy.org


Picture Day is this Thursday, October 13! TCA has a new photography company this
year, Kemmetmueller Photography. No pre-ordering needed. The photographer will take

several images in different poses, so hopefully you will have many good pictures to
choose from. The week of October 24th, you will receive a link to your student's personal

gallery where you can view the photos taken, choose a yearbook photo, and purchase
any photos or packages you like. Photos are delivered directly to you within 5 - 7 days.

We will have a make up day on November 3 for students absent on October 13.

mailto:info@k-photography.com






Falloween Early Release Friday



Middle School and High School will be celebrating the

season changes separately  Friday. 
Dress in layers for weather.



Reminder the day ends at 1:20pm

LibraryGo is a virtual library card to the Saint Paul Public Library.
Each student has a free virtual library card. With Library Go, students

can check out up to ten physical items. Online, they can get
homework help from a tutor, find primary resources using databases,

find a book to read, and download an audiobook. 
If you have any questions, you can email

library@twincitiesacademy.org

mailto:library@twincitiesacademy.org


HS Falloween
Twin Cities Academy High School will be celebrating all things fall with a field

trip to Como Park on Friday, Oct. 14th. During this field trip, students will
participate in a picnic lunch and outdoor activities! The purpose of these

activities are to strengthen our community, bond as a school and boost our
school spirit!



Students will be leaving school at around 9:15am and return by 1:00pm, meaning
there will be no classes for the day. This day is an out-of-uniform day. Dress for

the weather since we will be outside and wear comfortable shoes.



Students will be able to bring a bag lunch from school or choose to bring a
lunch from home. 



**If your student decides not to participate in Fall-O-Ween activities, you must
call them in to be excused for the day. There is NOT a stayback option. It will be

considered an unexcused absence if there is no communication.**



Please complete the form below by Wednesday 10/12. 
https://forms.gle/6T9X9T1aVYAG11cJ7






If you have not filled out the 22-23 Blanket Permission Slip form yet, you can
find it here: https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FH1-

kMOyy4ypUzuGd2z3FC9-sBY3SmGHYoD8d4Zm_PU/edit?usp=sharing
This form went out with the mailings in August and can be turned in to the

front office.

https://forms.gle/6T9X9T1aVYAG11cJ7
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FH1-kMOyy4ypUzuGd2z3FC9-sBY3SmGHYoD8d4Zm_PU/edit?usp=sharing


This is our first time doing evening conferences. Please sign up for a 15
minute time slot on Oct 26th or 27th with your student's Advisory Teacher

between 4:15pm-8:15pm.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1TG_hdqmbdzrBGWw35UX6cMf5ZaM
heh8GzV7Y2886rwk/edit

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1TG_hdqmbdzrBGWw35UX6cMf5ZaMheh8GzV7Y2886rwk/edit


Greetings! TCA has formed a mock trial group during our WIN time! Look
at these awesome middle schoolers and high schoolers working together

on a case! We are looking for a parent or community member volunteer
to act as a attorney coach. Anyone with attorney experience or is a

current attorney should contact Mr. Bew at bbew@twincitiesacademy.org

Mock Trial Help!

mailto:bbew@twincitiesacademy.org






Middle School Soccer After School



An after school program to exercise, meet new friends, have fun, and play soccer!



For: Boys and Girls Grades 3-8 interested in playing soccer

When: Fall 2022 (September 6-October 19) 
Time: 3:00-5:30 pm every school day (yes, you can show up after school)

Where: Conway Center Turf, Dome
What: Free Play Games - 2v2, 5v5, 7v7 and other small-sided games.

International Small-Sided Games Curriculum 
Cost: FREE



Reach out to our new middle school athletic director, Brian Ford, with questions

and to help us know who to expect.
bford@twincitiesacademy.org



Baseball and Softball Skills Winter Training

For any students interested in enhancing their baseball or softball skills, we will be
holding 10 Saturday winter training sessions at TCA on the following dates:

December 3 and 17
January 7, 21 and 28

Feb 4, 11 and 18
March 4 and 11 (These two dates are going to be at Nova Academy).



All training sessions will start at noon and end at 1:30. They will be led by current

varsity players.
Please reach out to Mr. Lindholm with questions

(slindholm@twincitiesacademy.org).



mailto:bford@twincitiesacademy.org
mailto:slindholm@twincitiesacademy.org




Parents of Seniors: Your student should have had their 2nd

Meningococcal vaccine prior to their senior year of high
school. This new requirement was established by the State

of Minnesota last year and will be required by any
educational system that your student will encounter after

they graduate. Please send a copy of your student's
updated vaccine record in with your student, or email a

photo to aseashore@twincitiesacademy.org. 



Parents of Middle Schoolers: Your student should have
had their first Tdap and Meningococcal vaccines prior to

beginning middle school. If you are not sure if your
student has had these vaccines, please contact your

child's physician and ask for an updated vaccine record.



Legally your student needs to be up to date on all of their
vaccines to attend school. If you receive a notice that your
student is not up to date on their vaccines, the Health Aide
needs to hear from you to ensure your students' continued

attendance. 




 





mailto:aseashore@twincitiesacademy.org




We know that diseases that we, as Americans, thought had

been banished forever, have been cropping up
unexpectedly, partly because we have not kept our

children and ourselves, up to date on all of our vaccines.
Polio, a disease causing muscle weakness and

deterioration, is one of those diseases that made a brief
reappearance, emphasizing the need to maintain our

vaccine schedules. 



Vaccine alerts will be going out next week. Please contact
the Health Office, contact info below, if you have any

concerns about being able to get in to update your
vaccines. 



aseashore@twincitiesacademy.org

651-313-6571





Donation Requests
*New Toothbrushes

*Feminine Hygiene Products - Specifically tampons for
heavy days, pads for regular days

*Self adhesive athletic wrap





Thank you to the James family for their recent donation





mailto:aseashore@twincitiesacademy.org



